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I strongly oppose HB3103.  This is another desperate attempt by timber companies 

to halt implementation of the State Forest Habitat Conservation Plan that was won by 

negotiators. This bill proposes to prioritize logging above all other values and would 

result in timber companies to sue for more clearcutting. Safeguard the HCP and out 

public forests for our children and future generations. Do my let this bill out of 

committee. 


